Updates from Greater Grove Hall Main Streets!

GREATER GROVE HALL

OPPORTUNITIES
You're Invited to the 4th Annual Awards Reception

Come join us

September 21 from 6:30 to
9 PM at the Franklin Park
Zoo for our annual awards
reception and fundraiser.

See Flier

On August 8th,
12:30 Mayor
Walsh will
Announce the
Renovation of
Municipal
Parking Lot #23
and Pocket Park

The parking lot runs
between Georgia Street and
Cheney Street. This is a
project Greater Grove Hall
Main Streets worked on and
helped get pushed through
as part of the "Main Street
Makeover" promised by
Mayor Walsh. All are encouraged to attend.

A photo of the reconstruction

GGHMS also worked with Grove Hall N.D.C. Project Right, Nuestra NDC, Project for Public
Spaces, and Massachusetts Smart Growth Alliance.

Mayor Walsh Selects Grove Hall For Participation in Slow
Streets Program

The Neighborhood Slow
Streets program is a
community-based effort to
reduce speeds and improve



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w9IfIzTD2ZZ2sBA2h8UTEyuXPFjDbAUOZkS3q-ciSC6Z14OXs6EcVZsbPDUaNXwi86PoEI3g2VoaFVmNSbHY0EPXLzTCDT6y7nQTu0evB-z7dLvK6JXIr9qiWwMMXHvXcqEZ-WJ9fvL2hTjS1L_jeYOUjWvIZEr8ClvVW3x62hwtr6ftSuus9Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001w9IfIzTD2ZZ2sBA2h8UTEyuXPFjDbAUOZkS3q-ciSC6Z14OXs6EcVUERhhUd6qjzHOUcI6nxxY9dz47exhTX8NIOSK7J7gZg3KScNwDndahqDYht6x-hjCIUOFqXTCnBFxDEsxtzSDCLECeTRJyAt2-8jv0whyw43vYNuP6FssglsE_KXTrZObTwHM7_lgFGlLWNQjXevB-zsycWytOZKwOaJ8C9W3TyvjPcnnLO5bSqIhuW2rMHQJOPmlUSnPga&c=&ch=

the quality of life on Boston's
local streets.

Grove Hall will work with the
Boston Transportation and
Public Works Departments to
plan and implement their
Neighborhood Slow Streets
project.

We Will Be Redesigning a Median with the Help of
COGDesign

All ideas are welcome. Submit to ewgaskin@gmail.com.

Dr. Atyia Martin speaking at the launch of
Racial Equity and Resilience plan at Thelma
Burns Building in Grove Hall. Mayor Walsh
is pictured on the left.

Another photo of pocket park and parking lot construction.



Livable Streets, Ed Gaskin, Executive Director and the new street
cleaner for Grove Hall. Not pictured: Stacy from Livable Streets.

Greater Grove Hall
320 A Blue Hill Awe.

Dorchester, MA 02121
617-427-2560

STAY CONNECTED!
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